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Lewis & Clark College Class of 1977 40th Reunion: June 22-25, 2017  

  

 
June 2017 marks 40 years since we graduated from Lewis & Clark College. We hope your 40th 
reunion is on your bucket list! Mark your calendars for June 22-25, 2017...while you still can.   
  
This special reunion celebration is a great way to reconnect with old friends and see the changes 
on campus. Particular highlights of the reunion will be our class dinner on Friday night and the 
Northwest Salmon Bake and BBQ on Saturday! A full schedule of events will be hitting your 
mailboxes and registration will open in early February. Register by March 6th to receive 50% off 
events.  
  
Visit the reunion website: go.lclark.edu/reunion/1977 to find our class page, a list of people 

planning to attend, and full schedule. Make sure to like our Facebook page: L&C 1977 Reunion. 
Please upload your college photos to the Facebook page.  
  
If you have any questions, ideas, or would like to volunteer, please feel free to contact our staff 
Reunion Representative, Tara McIrvin at 503-768-7941 or taramcirvin@lclark.edu. 
 
Mark your calendars and we’ll see you in June! 
  
Your Reunion Volunteers, 
Ginger Baehr-Harville, Barb Bailey-Marold, Kathy (King) Bloom, Wendy (Allen) Bond, Shanna 
(Reed) Gauger, Mark Jones, Chris Ohmen, Jennifer Stenkamp 
 

 


